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I am a resident of Linnton which is directly impacted by the storage facilities of the 

CEI hub. We all know that a large earthquake will cause massive destruction. Please 

support this study so responsible governments, businesses, and non-profits can have 

enough data to plan ways to ensure safety for us all.  


